
First Congregational Church

 Please join us for outside services!

We had a wonderful turnout this past Sunday!

Due to the Massachusetts state reopening regulations and current UCC 
guidelines, we will hold services outside our church near the handicap 
entrance and grass area next to the playground. In an effort to help 
everyone see and hear the service better, we now encourage you to bring 
your own lawn chairs, placing them at least 6 feet apart. Please also wear 
a face mask at all times.

As Congregationalists, we want to naturally congregate. Although this will 
be difficult for us, we must keep each other's health and safety our 
number one priority during this unprecedented time. Let's try to refrain 
from socializing even after the service has ended.

If you wish to remain in your vehicle, you may park along the road near 
the grass-line. Otherwise, please park your car in the lot and bring your 
chair to the designated area.

Services will be held rain or shine! We believe the Lord will be shining on 
us even if the sun may not be. Please join us for our Social Distance 
Prayers and Services Sunday, June 14th at 10:00 am.

We will continue our outdoor services until further notice. We will notify 
you when we feel it's safe to meet inside the church again.


